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Congratulations Class of 2018! 
Former Pathway Academy and FYE (First 

Year Experience) students and mentors 

graduated and are transferring this Fall to 

the university of their choice. In the photo 

to the left we have Eduardo Mangosing 

(SDSU), Marycruz Villaseñor (CSULB), 

Fernando Lucero (SDSU), Patrice Velez 

(UCSB), Alexis Pliego (SDSU), Dalia 

Valencia (SDSU), Rosa Buenrostro 

(SDSU) and Iveth Estrada (UCLA) along 

with PA Coordinator, Veronica Corral. 

 

Claudia Flores-Cuz: 
Wednesdays 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Fridays 

1:00 p.m - 5:00 p.m.  
 

Sandy Gonzalez 
Mondays 

9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 

Daniel Mendoza 
Thursday 

8:00 a.m.- 2:00 p.m. 
Fridays 

12:30 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

QUESTIONS? 
Find out when a 

Pathway Academy 
counselor is 

available 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

GPS Training 
Pathway Academy 
mentors participated 
in a two week peer 
mentoring training.  
These trainings 
included 
presentations from  
Cuyamaca College 
departments such as  
Mental Health, 
Career Technical 
Education, 
Admissions & 
Records, Library 
Resources, HSI  
Institutional 
Research, and 
community partners 
Yoga, and 
Restorative Justice.  
 



 
  

Student Success Day 
Monday • August 13, 2018 

To gear up for the new Fall Semester, Pathway Academy students participated in Student 

Success day. They also attended a meet and greet where our incoming cohort had the 

opportunity to meet their new mentor. Students interacted through group activities and 

games. After the meet and greet, mentors and mentees engaged with a campus 

informational booth and played an exciting game of Family Feud with our very own Vice 

President of Student Services, Dr. Jessica Robinson.   



 

 

E-mail: Cuyamaca.Pathway@gcccd.edu 

Phone: 619-660-4628 

Location: I-120 

 It was an overall 
great experience 

that gave us 
direction toward a 

future career in 
Psychology 

ROSA BUENROSTRO 

 Rosa Buenrostro and Dalia 
Valencia participated in an 
internship program called 
“Creting Scientists  
to Address Cancer  
Disparities”.This  
internship allowed  
them to explore  
different issues  
related to cancer.  
Rosa and Dalia  
both worked in a  
research lab through San 
Diego State University 
under the supervision of 
Dr. Kristen Wells and Dr. 
Vanessa Malcarne 

“ 

” 

In this lab, they learned how 
to code qualitative data and 

transcribe patient interviews, 
as well as conduct  
literature research, 

compose a literature 
review, and create 

a poster on an issue 
related to cancer. 

Their participation  
in this program will 

allow them to attend the 
International Cancer 

Education Conference in 
October, where they will 

present their research and 
poster. 

Dalia Valencia, GPS Mentor Rosa Buenrostro, GPS Mentor 
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